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Dec. 16, 2016     [emailed to scottla@u4sd.org] 
 
 
Laurie Scott 
Champaign CUSD 4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Scott: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Nov. 29, 2016. 
 
On Dec. 6, our agency requested a five-day extension until Dec. 13, 2016. On Dec. 13, you agreed 
to an additional extension until Dec. 16, 2016. 
 
You have requested a copy of information related to the 21st CCLC Cohort 15-Grant 1 and Cohort 
15-Grant 2 submitted by Tap In Leadership Academy. The request includes the original 21st CCLC 
proposal submitted in response to the June 26, 2014 RFP, a copy of any revisions or amendments, 
including revised/amended budgets, to the original proposal, and a copy of the  FY 17 continuing 
agreement as submitted.  This request also includes a copy of Tap In Leadership’s FY2017 21st 
CCLC Self-Monitoring Evaluation https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FY17_Self-
Monitoring_Evaluation  required to be completed by grantees.   
 
The attached documents (17-156-scott-doc1.pdf through 17-156-scott-doc9.pdf) have been 
provided in response to your request. Please note we have redacted FEINs, usernames and 
signatures pursuant to 5 ILCS 140/7 (1) (b). Also we have redacted student group sizes of less than 
10 pursuant to 5 ILCS 140/7 (1) (a). Even in the absence of student names, small group sizes could 
reveal student identities.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly Stevens 
Deputy General Counsel- Program Support 
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